
 

 
Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 

May 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

INFANT TRANSITION FROM YEAR 1 TO YEAR 2 

 

Although we are just over two thirds of the way through the school year, I am already making 

preparations for our transitions to the next year group for September.  In order to give you plenty of 

notice I am writing to let you know about a fun and exciting time for you and your child to share as 

they get ready to move to Year 2. 

 

The aims of our infant transition sessions are for your child to: 

 

 meet their new teacher    

 meet and make new friends   

 feel at ease      

 discuss any worries 

 learn about their new class 

 have fun! 

 

The children will attend four sessions with their new teachers as follows:

 2.30 - 3.30pm     Wednesday, 13th June 

 2.30 – 3.30pm  Tuesday, 19th June  

 1.30 - 2.30pm     Wednesday, 27th June  (parents are invited to come along, see below) 

 9.30 – 10.30am   Thursday, 5th July  

 

During the session on Wednesday 27th June you are invited to attend  

with your child on a one to one basis.   

 

We are unable to accommodate younger siblings, 

due to the nature of the session. 
 

This session allows you the opportunity to meet the class teacher and familiarise yourself with the 

rest of the children in the class. There will be a variety of fun activities to enjoy together and a short 

information session. 

 

If you are unable to attend your child can be accompanied by a “special person” such as a childminder 

or grandparent .   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Siobhan Hall 

FS and KS1 Leader 


